
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–1064/3dn
TNF:cjs:pg

April 12, 2001

ATTN:  Scott Becher

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I have
required DOT to define “transportation impact analysis” by rule because the term has
a broader application in this draft.

Timothy N. Fast
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–9739
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